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PTO INVOLVEMENT: Reminder, if you
are interested in participating in
PTO, please visit the school’s
website for times and dates.
Please attend either Westwood or
Hemlock Creek Elementary based
on your child’s home school. If you
are not sure which school is your
home school, please feel free to
contact Mr. O’Konski @ 337-1087
ext 1323.
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NEWSLETTER
Message from the 4K

Director

Upcoming Events

I hope this newsletter finds you
and your family doing well.   I
wanted to introduce myself.  My
name is Jay O’Konski and I am the
new 4K director for West De Pere
School District.  I am also the
Associate Principal at Westwood
Elementary.  I look forward to
working with the 4K program that
we have.  

Mr. Jay O’Konski
Westwood Associate Principal
4K Director

New 4k Director

It has been cold, please
dress for the weather

Email: jokonski@wdpsd.com
Phone: (920)337-1087 Ext. 1323

Contact Info

December 23- January 1--Winter
Break
Janurary 2--Classes Resume
January 7--HC PTO Meeting,
6:30 pm, Hemlock Creek
January 7--WW PTO Meeting,
6:00 pm, Westwood
Janurary 20: No 4K (Teacher
Inservice) Martin Luther King Jr.
Day

With the cold weather upon us,
please remind your children to

wear hats, gloves, and a heavier
coat. Boots are required when

there is snow on the ground. The
weather conditions can change

quickly, please help your 
child be prepared.








